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Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

August 13, 2008

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  SES-AFS-20080410-00448
Clarification Related to Orbital Longitude on Schedule S

Dear Ms. Dortch:

I am writing on behalf of Intelsat North America LLC to clarify an
inadvertent typographical error in the above-referenced application with
respect to the orbital longitude listed on Form 312, Schedule S8 on page 5
(Beam Diagrams) in column d.

The GSO Ref. Orbital Longitude (Deg. E/W) currently states the longitude
as -98, which is a typographical error. It should be 143.5 E.L.

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 202-944-7848 with any
questions about this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

(B el

Susan H. Crandall
Assistant General Counsel
Intelsat Corporation

cc: Scott Kotler, International Bureau
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